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Upcoming 
Primary Dates

● 21st  Jan - International Day 
● 24th Jan - INSET Day moved to 

7th Feb - school will be open 
to students on 24th Jan

● 25th Jan - EYFS Sports Day
● 26th Jan - KS1 Sports Day
● 27th Jan - KS2 Sports Day
All sports Days will be 
rescheduled for later in Term 2
● Yr 5+6 camp - now TBC
● Yr 3+4 camp - now TBX
● Term 2 competitions vs VHPS 

-Arabic Poetry, Poetry, 
TTRockstars,  dates TBC

Just For Me

Year 1 Page     Year 2 Page

Year 3 Page     Year 4 Page 

Year 5 Page     Year 6 Page

Assistant Head of Primary - Scarlett Whistlecroft

Mr. Holliday’s Highlight of the Week

EYFS

Student Support

Arabic and Islamic

Additional Information

PE and House Teams

Following receipt of a confirmation by KHDA, I am very pleased to confirm that South View 
School will return to in-school, face-to-face learning from Monday 17 January 2022 for all 
children.  Whilst the situation in respect of operations and student safety will be monitored 
and it is still possible that a further period of distance learning could take place in future, it is 
hoped that this return will be for the long term. To avoid the risk of spread and subsequent 
class closures, families with children showing symptoms of COVID-19 are encouraged to take a 
PCR test and wait for a negative result before returning to the school site.
KHDA have communicated that restrictions for PE, Swimming, ECAs and trips will remain in 
place and will be reviewed towards the end of January. You can read more on the PE and 
House Teams page.

When on school premises, can we ask that parents ensure their SVS Yellow 
Lanyards are worn at all times, and the students wear their RFID card Blue 
lanyards at all times. 
If parents forget their lanyard, they will need their Emirates ID to sign in for 
a visitor’s pass.

Can parents please read the ‘Additional Information’ page for information 
about any Distance Learning needs and Covid-19 isolation guidance.

International Day 
We are very much looking forward to celebrating our annual International Day on Friday 21st 
January. Children are invited to dress up in cultural / national dress or the colours of their national 
flag. Please avoid jeans and football shirts, where possible. 
Please note that due to current Health and Safety protocols, children will not be able to share food 
or gifts with their peers as part of the celebrations so, although well intended,  please do not send 
any in.  
Following the success of last year, students are invited to create presentations on their home country 
to share in class. These can be in any format your child chooses, they can create and upload a video 
or slides to Seesaw and or they can do a verbal presentation to their class. If we are able to run a 
parade, we will. At present, this is looking unlikely.

Expo  
We have managed to move all the Expo2020 trips to February and March. These were originally 
booked for January but have been moved after the KHDA directive. More communication will come 
regarding which dates classes are going over the following weeks. 

Residentials  
The KHDA have confirmed that current restrictions around ECAs, PE, swimming, 
trips and residentials are to remain in place and will be reviewed at the end of the 
month. Unfortunately, this means our Year 3+4 and Year 5+6 residential trips are 
affected. We will work with the venue to see if a suitable and alternative date can 
be arranged. Given the amount of schools in this situation, and the window of cool 
weather being limited, this may prove challenging. Please allow us some time to 
try and find an amicable solution. Updates will be shared as soon as possible.
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Just For Me

FS1 Page
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Wellbeing in EYFS

Mrs. Patton’s Reminders
On Friday 21st January we will be celebrating International Day. This 
year, our EYFS cohort is made up of 43 nationalities, and we cannot 
wait to celebrate and learn all about the different countries, cultures 
and languages.  
 
Children are invited to dress in cultural/national dress or the colours 
of their home country flag. Please avoid jeans and football shirts, 
where possible.  
 
Please note that due to current Health and Safety protocols, children 
will not be able to share food or gifts with their peers as part of the 
celebrations so, although well intended, please do not send any in. 

Upcoming
EYFS Dates

We understand that online learning is not ideal for young children and 
their families and that wellbeing needs to be at the forefront of 
everything we do.  
 
Click the link to access a Wellbeing Padlet Page. Here, you can access 
many different websites, activities, kindness videos, quotes, relaxing 
and feel-good music, and healthy lifestyle tips.  
 
https://padlet.com/misslyons/9nv5we5po5x4iytu 

● 21st  Jan - 
International Day 

● 24th Jan - INSET Day 
moved to 7th Feb - 
school will be open 
to students

● 25th Jan - EYFS Sports 
Day - this will now be 
rescheduled for later 
in Term 2

https://padlet.com/misslyons/9nv5we5po5x4iytu
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Mr Ahmed Hassan
Head of Arabic

Mr. Kerba’s Highlight of the Week

Mr. Hassan’s Highlight of the Week
Dear Parents,
 
In response to the revised timetable, we have been able to make some developments to the 
delivery of Arabic A and Arabic B in the Primary School.
 
All Year Group classes will now be taught in the same periods, meaning an increase in teaching 
and support staff for Arabic A and Arabic B lessons. 
This increase and alignment means best practice can be shared and consistently delivered. It 
also enables us to set teaching groups within tighter parameters to maximise individual 
learning opportunities for the children. It also enables us to implement a smoother, longer 
transition for Year 6 students moving into Year 7.
 
To facilitate these developments, a small number of children may have a different Arabic 
teacher for Term 2 and Term 3. We are confident that the above developments will lead to 
improved outcomes in attainment and progress for our students.
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please do contact me at 
ahmed.hassan@southview.ae

This week was an amazing week. Students were learning about the divine revelation 
(Quran) and we look forward to seeing our talented Islamic students on site next week. 
We are expecting them to memorize and recite the verses given by teachers and upload 
this onto seesaw. Homework will be shared with classes separately.  
We miss our smart lovely young Muslims and we hope to see you all soon.     
Wow Activities: 

● Joud Hammad has completed the deeds which loved by Allah and puts her 
owners in heaven. HERE 

● Sameer Has made amazing presentation about Prophet Muhammad wives. Enjoy 
with the presentation Here 

● Altynai Has made amazing presentation about Prophet Muhammad wives. Enjoy 
with the presentation Here

Mr Abdelhamed Kerba
Head of Islamic Studies

https://southviewschool-my.sharepoint.com/:i:/g/personal/academics_southview_ae/EYzDGKlrm8VNnxAPtYZRU9oBHnyZeRAwUb0g5oZXLSByzw?e=cerQ3f
https://southviewschool-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/academics_southview_ae/EfJfEbIKrJRJo-JusLYQ5XsBV-ih71LHg8CF5yct_utosw?e=gAKOoX
https://southviewschool-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/academics_southview_ae/EXpBlSvDAC5DoWeM8c3c2SUBKOd848_HGwdD9SPj9LwL_g?e=dwmPUb
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Contact Details

● admissions@southview.ae

● reception@southview.ae

● clinic@southview.ae

● hr@southview.ae

● transport@southview.ae

● community@southview.ae

● accounts@southview.ae

● itsupport@southview.ae

   Tel: 045897904

Social Media
Take me to...

Twitter

#togetherweSmile

#togetherweValue

#togetherweSucceed

#Positivity,Always

Facebook

Instagram

School Website

Please click the link below for 
more information on:

Facebook Safety

Happy & Safe New Year to All!
 
With the new Omicron variant, we understand that the threat of Covid-19 is not waning soon.
We would like to remind our student and parent body to continue being cautious and follow 
the Covid safety protocols.
As per the last update for DHA guidelines, the quarantine period after being tested positive 
for Covid is 10 days. This is counted from the day you have given sample for testing. Post 
completion of 10 days quarantine and receiving clearance certificate from DHA, you are good 
to join back school.
 

From 17th January onwards, we will be operating within the same 
Distance Learning guidelines as in Term 1. These are in line with the 
rules stipulated by the KHDA. A student will only qualify for Distance 
Learning if they fall into one of the below categories:
1. A DHA medical certificate is provided showing a child cannot 

engage in face to face learning (this is not for when a child is off 
school for a short term illness, this would be if a long term 
condition compromises a child’s immune system or requires long 
term absence from school)

2. They are unable to travel from another country due to 
international travel restrictions

3. They have been identified as a close contact or have CV19

If your child falls under one of these categories for next week, you must 
email laura.stokes@southview.ae by Saturday 15th January so 
provision can be organized accordingly.

In case you are a close contact – (spending more than 15 minutes within 1 
metre range of a positive case), the quarantine period is 7 days. During this 
period, if you start to show symptoms of Covid-19, you will be required to 
undergo a PCR test. In case you show no symptoms, you can return to school.

Parents are reminded that they are not permitted to enter the school building 
at drop-off or pick-up times.

mailto:admissions@southview.ae
mailto:recpetion@southview.ae
mailto:clinic@southview.ae
mailto:hr@southview.ae
mailto:transport@southview.ae
mailto:community@southview.ae
mailto:accounts@southview.ae
mailto:itsupport@southview.ae
https://twitter.com/SouthViewSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://twitter.com/SouthViewSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://twitter.com/SouthViewSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://twitter.com/SouthViewSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.facebook.com/southviewschool/
https://www.instagram.com/southviewschooldubai/?hl=en
https://southviewschool.com/
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fmAiTqv6DPuWg66pi40WkwXdK0UU7noo/view?usp=sharing


Please CLICK HERE for swimming dates and PE days
With current restrictions, students will have wellbeing walks in place of their swimming and PE lessons. PE kits can be worn on these days.  

Important Reminders:  
Please ensure library books are returned on Tuesdays to allow new ones to be sent home on Wednesdays.  
Please ensure you call or email reception@southview.ae and use the subject SICKNESS, or telephone: +971 45897904 each 
day, before 8.00am if your child is going to be absent due to sickness.
A gentle reminder to please keep children's toys at home and not to bring them to school. 

Overview of Next Week’s Learning:
Communication, Language and Literacy:     
-To be able to enjoy listening to longer stories and remember much of what happened. 
-To know many rhymes and be able to talk about familiar books and recall a long story. 
Phonics: To continue to develop our awareness of rhyming. 
PSED:   To be able to understand gradually how others might be feeling.  
Maths: To know that the last number reached when counting a small set of objects tells you how many there are in total.  
UTW: To be able to explore collections of materials with similar and/or different properties.  
EAD: To be able to join different materials and explore different textures.  
Music:     
-To sing the melodic shape of familiar songs. 
PE:      
- Wellbeing Walks

FS 1

Our Term 2A theme is:
Under the Sea

Miss Ruse’s Highlight of the Week
This week, we have had another fantastic week where children have yet 
again blown us away with how they have engaged with Distance Learning. 
We are so proud of how the children and parents have dealt with the 
continuation of  online learning as we understand it is not easy. We thank 
you for your ongoing support and are thrilled to be welcoming you back 
into the school next week! 
We will also have International Day on Friday 21st January where children 
are encouraged to wear their native countries national dress or the colours 
that are represented on their native flag. Unfortunately due to Covid 
regulation we will be unable to share any food etc. But we will ensure it will 
be a memorable celebration nonetheless! We can't wait to see your outfits! 

FS1A FS1B FS1C FS1D

PE Mon +
Thurs

Tue +
Thurs

Tue +
Thurs

Mon +
Wed

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1X_NAcMdzpI8G7BThAPHjB0yEqKyPZlHI/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1C5DHhfdaP5_uxKI_yp_94fuzSdtz__FW/view?usp=sharing


Please CLICK HERE for swimming dates and PE days
With current restrictions, students will have wellbeing walks in place of their swimming and PE lessons. PE kits can be worn on these days.

Important Reminders:   
Now it is getting cooler we will be taking the children outside more, please ensure hats and two water bottles are in school every 
day.  
Please ensure you call or email reception@southview.ae and use the subject SICKNESS, or telephone: +971 45897904 each day, 
before 8.00am if your child is going to be absent due to sickness.
Please ensure children bring a change of clothes with them daily.   
A gentle reminder to ensure children bring their Reading Log to school daily.  

Overview of Next Week’s Learning:   
PSED -   To express our feelings and consider those of others.  
Phonics - To recognise the letters 'l' and "f" by saying their sounds.  
Maths 
-  To explore the properties of 3D shapes. 
 - To explore the composition of numbers to 5. 
UTW - To understand the need to care for living things.  
Music   - To explore and engage in music making and dance. 
 Communication, Language and Literacy:       - To listen carefully to rhymes, paying attention to their communal sounds. 
 PE:        
- Wellbeing Walks

FS 2

Miss Walker’s Highlight of the Week
This week, we have once again been amazed with the engagement and 
excitement the children have shown when participating in online learning 
activities. We would like to thank you for your collaboration in supporting 
your children access online learning. We cannot wait to welcome all our 
FS2 children back to school next week! 
Next Friday, the 21st of January, we will be celebrating international day. 
The children are welcome to come to school wearing traditional clothes 
or colours of their flag. We are very much looking forward to recognising 
all the different nationalities, cultures and languages that make up our 
FS2 cohort this year.  

Our Term 2A 
Theme is: 

Long, Long 
Ago

FS2A FS2B FS2C FS2D FS2E FS2F FS2G

Library Tue Mon Mon Mon Tues Sun Tues

PE
 

Wed + 
Fri

Mon + 
Wed

Mon + 
Wed

Mon + 
Thur

Wed + 
Fri

Mon + 
Thur

Tues 
+ Fri

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1X_NAcMdzpI8G7BThAPHjB0yEqKyPZlHI/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1J4fRR5Ykax-Wqj7nP19m8uKDXEL3LkJB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1J4fRR5Ykax-Wqj7nP19m8uKDXEL3LkJB/view?usp=sharing


Year 1

Please CLICK HERE for swimming dates and PE days
With current restrictions, students will have wellbeing walks in place of their swimming and PE lessons. PE kits can be worn on these days.

Important Reminders:   
● Now it is getting cooler we will be taking the children outside more, please ensure hats and two water bottles are in school every day.  
● Please ensure you call or email reception@southview.ae and use the subject SICKNESS, or telephone: +971 45897904 each 

day, before 8.00am if your child is going to be absent due to sickness.
● Information about swimming will come in a separate message on seesaw and on the PE page.   
● Lessons START at 8am please make sure children are at school before 8am as the outside doors will be closed and lessons will have 

started. In this instance if you arrive after 8am and the doors are closed you must report to Reception for the children to be taken to 
class.   

Overview of Next Week’s Learning:   
Maths: To build numbers using tens and ones. 
Reading: To answer questions about a text. 
Writing: To write an innovated story independently, 
Science: To explore properties of materials. 
MSC: To understand different countries and cultures. 
ICT: To use technology to find out information. 
CPA: To   give well-structured descriptions and narratives for different purposes. 
Music: To  listen with concentration and understanding to a range of music. 
PE:  Wellbeing Walks
Arabic: To use their knowledge of alphabet sounds to read a 3 letter word

Miss Stanton’s Highlight of the Week
The Year 1 students have taken another week of distance learning in their stride and 
we are so proud of the resilience they have shown throughout. We have really 
enjoyed reading the children's innovated version of the The Queen's Hat and seeing 
which UAE landmarks they take their story on an adventure to!  The children have 
independently challenged themselves to write more complex sentences and include 
these in their writing. We have linked our learning in Science about materials to the 
landmarks of London and Dubai and investigated what may have been used to 
build them and why! We are so excited to welcome Year 1 back next week and can't 
wait to see you all soon; on Friday we will be celebrating International Day and 
children are invited to dress in traditional clothing and create posters about their 
home country to share with their class! 

1A 1B 1C 1D 1E 1F 1G

Library Thurs Wed Wed Fri Tue Tue Mon

PE
 

Mon + 
Wed

Mon + 
Wed

Tues + 
Fri

Mon + 
Wed

Tues + 
Fri

Tues + 
Fri

Wed + 
Fri

Our Term 2A topic is: Bright Lights, Big City

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1X_NAcMdzpI8G7BThAPHjB0yEqKyPZlHI/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10m3ZBhwF4XoH7LgamFiVPrby_pmtr4s3/view?usp=sharing


Please CLICK HERE for swimming dates and PE days
With current restrictions, students will have wellbeing walks in place of their swimming and PE lessons. PE kits can be worn on these days.

Important Reminders:   
Now it is getting cooler we will be taking the children outside more, please ensure hats and two water bottles are in school every day.  
Please ensure you call or email reception@southview.ae and use the subject SICKNESS, or telephone: +971 45897904 each day, 
before 8.00am if your child is going to be absent due to sickness.

Overview of Next Week’s Learning:
Maths:  To use multiplication and division to show equal groups. 
Reading:  To  retell a story using actions to support. 
Writing: To create an alternative ending. 
Science: To   name features of habitats. 
MSC (moral social cultural studies):  To understand family heritage and how it has changed over the years.  
ICT:  To use technology safely.  
CPA: To participate in discussions, presentations, performances, role play and improvisations. 
Music:  To perform changes in pitch using whole body movement and voice. 
PE:  Wellbeing Walks. 
Arabic A:  أن یتعرف الطالب على الحركات القصیرة والحركات الطویلة للحرف وینطقھا نطقًا صحیحًا 
Arabic B: To talk about their school subjects and some school activities 
Islamic:  To  speak about the forms of help. 

Year 2

Miss Dye’s Highlight of the Week
This week, we have particularly enjoyed focusing on our new story ‘Super 
Worm’. We had a lot of fun with our teachers creating actions to support us 
learning to retell the story. We then used these actions to create story maps by 
drawing pictures! In Maths, we have been learning about multiplication and 
division. We have focused on how to show equal groups and link this with our 
times tables. On Sunday, we had our online minibeast dress up day! It was 
great to see some of the children dressed up and even with some great face 
paints! We look forward to having another minibeast dress up day with an 
‘ugly bug ball’ once we return to school.  
We look forward to hopefully returning to South View School next week so we 
can enjoy our learning with our friends once more!   

2A 2B 2C 2D 2E

Library Thurs Fri Mon Tues Wed

PE Tue & Fri Tue & 
Thurs 

Tue & Fri Tue & 
Thurs 

Tues & Fri 

Our Term 2A topic is: Wriggle and Crawl

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1X_NAcMdzpI8G7BThAPHjB0yEqKyPZlHI/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pcDFx6HvqJ6z_YholSfhfnYZmnwdIRm-/view?usp=sharing


Important Reminders:    
● Now it is getting cooler we will be taking the children outside more, please ensure hats and two water bottles are in school every 

day.  
● Please ensure you call or email reception@southview.ae and use the subject SICKNESS, or telephone: +971 45897904 each 

day, before 8.00am if your child is going to be absent due to sickness.
● Please ensure laptops are fully charged and headphones are in school each day.    
●  Please make sure blue pencils are packed in pencil cases so pupils can respond to their live feedback.    
● Please ensure swimming kits are brought into school when needed. Please see individual Seesaw class reminders for this as days 

differ.   

Overview of Next Week’s Learning:   
Maths: To explore division as equal groups  
Reading: To  infer from a text  
Writing: To plan an innovate using my own ideas  
Science: To investigate which matrial are best to block light 
MSC (moral social cultural studies): To explore different emirates in the UAE 
CPA: To present lines meaningfully and with purpose as part of a group in front of peers.  
Music: To develop a basic understanding of the history of music. 
PE:  Wellbeing Walks.
Arabic A: یفسر مفردات النص الشعري ویوظفھا في سیاقات لغویة مختلفة 
Arabic B: To use Arabic descriptive words to describe their favourite animal. 
Islamic: To perform  Fajr  (Dawn)  prayer correctly. 
MFL: To learn months and seasons 

Year 3

Miss Ryan’s Highlight of the Week
This week, Year 3 have shown great determination and resilience yet again on distance 
learning. In maths we have been continuing to multiply by 2,5,4,8 & 10 and next week we will 
be looking at division of the same numbers. In science we further explore our topic of light, and 
the children were able to relate their learning to real life which was amazing to see! 
We are looking forward to celebrating International Day next week and learning all about the 
different countries that our Year 3 students are from. Please note that this is an optional dress 
up day but we would love to see you in your national dress. Sport attire should be avoided. 
Unfortunately, we are unable to facilitate the sharing of food at school also. We would love if 
the children could make posters, powerpoints or write stories about their home countries to 
share. 
We look forward to, hopefully welcoming back the children into school next week, again we 
would like to thank you for your continued support during online learning!  

Library and book change day: Thursdays (for all year 3 classes).
PE: Monday and Wednesday for all Year 3 classes   

Please CLICK HERE for swimming dates and PE days
With current restrictions, students will have wellbeing walks in place of their swimming and 
PE lessons. School uniform should be worn on these days.

Our Term 2A 
topic is: 
Tremors

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1X_NAcMdzpI8G7BThAPHjB0yEqKyPZlHI/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HUlZ1k20ZvROB3svuNrjgUQe_tbkJWfB/view?usp=sharing


Important Reminders:   
Please ensure:   
● Now it is getting cooler we will be taking the children outside more, please ensure hats and two water 

bottles are in school every day.  
● Laptops are fully-charged and headphones are in school every day.   
Please ensure you call or email reception@southview.ae and use the subject SICKNESS, or telephone: +971 45897904 each 
day, before 8.00am if your child is going to be absent due to sickness.

Overview of Next Week’s Learning:   
Maths: To understand the meaning of read and calculate the area of shapes.  
Reading: To retrieve information from non-fiction.  
Writing: To use key features of newspaper reports in our writing.  
Science: To investigate how materials change when they are heated or cooled.  
MSC (moral social cultural studies): To identify the causes and effect of global warming.  
CPA: To present lines meaningfully and with purpose as part of a group in front of peers.  
Music: To develop a basic understanding of the history of music. 
PE:  Wellbeing Walks.
Arabic A: یحدد علاقات التضاد والترادف بین الكلمات في النص الأدبي 
Arabic B: To use Arabic descriptive words to describe the weather in each season 
Islamic: To  draw out the etiquette of visiting and hospitality. 
MFL: To describe the weather 

Year 4

Miss O’Connor’s Highlight of the Week
This week, the children in Year 4 demonstrated high levels of 
independence and resilience. The Year 4 teachers have been very 
impressed by how well the students have managed themselves this week. 
They have easily followed the daily schedule, arriving to lessons on time 
and ready to learn. There has been high levels of engagement and 
participation which have made the lessons more enjoyable and beneficial 
for all involved. We are looking forward to building on this when we 
welcome the children back to school.  Over the coming weeks, we have a 
number of exciting events including International Day next Friday, 
January 21st. We are looking forward to celebrating this with you!   

Library and book change day: Tuesdays for 4A, 4B, 4C, 4D    Fridays for 
4E  

PE: Tuesdays and Thursdays for all Year 4 classes
Please CLICK HERE for swimming dates and PE days
With current restrictions, students will have wellbeing walks in place of their 
swimming and PE lessons. School uniform should be worn on these days.

Our Term 2A topic is: 
Misty Mountain

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1X_NAcMdzpI8G7BThAPHjB0yEqKyPZlHI/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1b-atrrxkpcRymyJ6Dc4_-73UeBF3IjnK/view?usp=sharing


Important Reminders:   
Please ensure:   
● Now it is getting cooler we will be taking the children outside more, please ensure hats and two water bottles are 

in school every day.  
● Fully charged laptops and personal headphones are in school each day   
● Fully stocked pencil cases are left in school each day   
Please ensure you call or email reception@southview.ae and use the subject SICKNESS, or telephone: +971 45897904 each day, 
before 8.00am if your child is going to be absent due to sickness.

Overview of Next Week’s Learning:   
Maths: To be able to divide increasingly large numbers using a variety of methods. 
Reading: To  understand and be able to answer different types of comprehension questions.  
Writing: To be able to decode and analyse poetry.   
Science: To investigate the effects of air and water resistance.   
MSC (moral social cultural studies): To use atlases and digital maps to identify political and physical features of an area. 
CPA: To develop the ability to captivate an audience through both vocal and physical communication. 
Music: To create and demonstrate performance and vocal skills together.   
PE:  Wellbeing Walks.
Arabic A: یكتب المتعلم تلخیص للنص مظھرًا الشخصیات، والمكان، وتسلسل الأحداث 
Arabic B: To use some Arabic descriptive words to describe daily routine and family members. 
Islamic: To  explain how to show respect to the elderly and kindness to the frail and weak. 
MFL: To learn about family members.  

Year 5

Mrs Barlow’s Highlight of the Week
In Year 5 this week students have again showed wonderful resilience towards 
another week of online learning.  
In Maths, we have continued to multiply using different methods  with increasingly 
larger numbers. In Science, we have started looking at some of the mechanisms that 
help use to use a small force to create a big impact. These will become very useful 
when we come to creating our own roller coasters. In English, we have started 
looking at strategies to help us with our reading comprehension and have continued 
to work on The Highwayman poem focusing on a variety of viewpoints of the 
different characters.  
We are looking forward to celebrating International Day next week and learning all 
about the different countries that our Year 5 students are from. Please note that this 
is an optional dress up day but sporting attire is not allowed and we are unable to 
facilitate the sharing of food at school.  

Please CLICK HERE for swimming 
dates and PE days

With current restrictions, students will have 
wellbeing walks in place of their swimming and 
PE lessons. School uniform should be worn on 
these days.

Our Term 2A topic is: Scream 
Machine

Library and book change day: Monday (for all year 5 classes).
PE: Tuesdays and Thursdays for all Year 5 classes 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1X_NAcMdzpI8G7BThAPHjB0yEqKyPZlHI/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZFnnOJjHsh7OaLJyvcLufighT3zkapX1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZFnnOJjHsh7OaLJyvcLufighT3zkapX1/view?usp=sharing


Year 6

Miss McCandless’ Highlight of the Week
We have been so proud again of our Year 6 students this week and their dedication to 
their online learning. The children have shown initiative, independence and a strong sense 
of responsibility  for their own work. In English, we have continued to focus on 
biographies, and the children have been writing and editing their own, based on a leading 
figure in the field of technology. In Maths, the children have been using their investigative 
skills to solve problems based on area and perimeter of shapes. Our Electricity topic has 
continued this week, with the children even carrying out some of their own experiments 
and explaining their findings. In Humanities, we have focused more in-depth on one of the 
themes of Expo, mobility. The children will be continuing to further their understanding 
around this theme in order to prepare them for designing their own product over the 
coming weeks. We look forward to hopefully welcoming back the children into school next 
week, and would like to thank you for your support during online learning!  

Swimming lesson days:  
Please CLICK HERE for swimming dates 
and PE days
With current restrictions, students will have wellbeing 
walks in place of their swimming and PE lessons. School 
uniform should be worn on these days.

Our Term 2A topic is: 
Tomorrow’s World

Important Reminders:   
Please ensure:   

● Now it is getting cooler we will be taking the children outside more, please ensure hats and two water bottles are in school every day.  
● Laptops are fully-charged and headphones are in school every day.   
● Pencil cases are fully-stocked and all children have a black ink pen.   
● Children have two water bottles with them in school.   

Please ensure you call or email reception@southview.ae and use the subject SICKNESS, or telephone: +971 45897904 each day, 
before 8.00am if your child is going to be absent due to sickness.
 

Overview of Next Week’s Learning:   
Maths: To interpret line graphs. 
Reading: To identify and decribe language choices made by authors.  
Writing: To use commas to separate clauses. 
Science: To predict whether an electrical circuit will function and find ways of improving it.  
MSC (moral social cultural studies): To explore changes in the U.A.E. over time.  
CPA: To develop the ability to captivate an audience through both vocal and physical communication. 
Music: To create and demonstrate performance and vocal skills together.   
PE:  Wellbeing Walks.
Arabic A: یتحدث المتعلم بصوت واضح وأسلوب معبر لتقدیم معلومات عن الموضوع، أو فكرة، أو موقف یظھر فھمھ للموضوع 
Arabic B: To describe my dad and my mom’s job and the tools they are using.  
Islamic: To  demonstrate  that  Islam  is  the  religion  of  equality 
MFL: To learn about professions 
Computing: To add key elements to a website from scratch 

Library and book change day: Wednesday (for all Y6 classes). 
PE: Mondays and Wednesdays for all Year 4 classes

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1X_NAcMdzpI8G7BThAPHjB0yEqKyPZlHI/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1400kkakQs4KpO83_dCcsycPWttofZ4Na/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1400kkakQs4KpO83_dCcsycPWttofZ4Na/view?usp=sharing
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Mrs. Sonia 
Teodoro

House Teams

Ignis
Ithai Mtengwa

1797 points

House Teams News

Miss Judy 
Murphy

Again, you all deserve a huge well done for your participation and hard work during Distance Learning this 
past week. All of your efforts and hard work don't go unnoticed and you should all be very proud of 
yourselves.  
We are very much looking forward to having students back onsite from next week hopefully.  
We are awaiting confirmation about the regulations for when we return, but despite this, we are in planning 
mode for the SVS Sports Day which will hopefully take place soon.  
This event is one of the biggest House Events of the year, so get practicing over the weekend and 
participating in your PE lessons to give yourself the best advantage possible in order to win points for your 
house and get an overall victory!  
Next week will be a big return of house points in school, so ensure you are supporting each other, behaving 
cooperatively and collaboratively throughout the week and beyond. 
Our next competitions are in the pipeline, so be ready to bring your A game and lead your house to victory. 
Have a lovely weekend, and see you soon :)  

Dear Parents and Students,       
     
It was fantastic to watch the home videos and photos of you and your family taking part in 
the PE lessons and challenges of the day. It's never been more important to keep our body 
and mind active. The students have been creative and independent on their learning.  
In PE, we have continued developing the athletics skills like throwing, jumping and running, to 
better prepare everyone for our Sports Days (dates to be confirmed). The focus of our 
challenges has been in coordination, physical condition and having fun through sports. 
 
The restrictions for PE, gatherings and activities are to be retained but they will be reviewed at 
the end of this month. Whilst this is unfortunate, the PE department will organize wellbeing 
walks for students to take part in during their swimming and PE slots. This will be a great way 
for students to leave their classroom, catch some fresh air, improve or maintain their overall 
health and stay active. 
Parents will be informed as soon as anything changes.  
 
We are all looking forward to see everyone at school!

Please CLICK HERE to see Swimming Dates and PE days - select your class tab from 
along the top menu.

Terra
Zain Osman
2195 points

Aqua
Kinda Shody
1643 points

Aeris
Amaya Haroon

2125 points

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1X_NAcMdzpI8G7BThAPHjB0yEqKyPZlHI/view?usp=sharing

